
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Provision of a new Av System for the Council Chamber at the Town Hall, 

Parade, Leamington Spa 
 

Following the Council meeting on 26 June 2019 the Chairman of the Council, 
Group Leaders and Portfolio Holder for Culture requested that the Audio Visual 
system within the Chamber to be replaced as soon as possible and for officers to 

bring forward proposals to the Executive on 10 July. 
 

It was not possible for the Council to meet the requirement for publishing notice 
28 days in advance of the decision being taken, because the request to bring the 
report was not made until 28 June 2019. 

 
The Chief Executive, Deputy Chief Executives, Head of Finance, Leader and 

Scrutiny Chairmen have all agreed for the Executive consider a report at 
Executive on 10 July 2019. 
 

Graham Leach 
Democratic Services Manager & 

Deputy Monitoring Officer 


